
MAST Academy  

Class of 2021  

Ring Ceremony Information 

 
 
Congratulations! You have earned the right to wear the official class ring for 
MAST Academy. All the juniors will receive their senior rings in a formal ring ceremony 
to be held on Thursday, December 12, 2019 in the Auditorium at 6:30 p.m. This letter is to 

provide you with all the information needed for you to attend the ceremony. 
 
STUDENTS RECEIVING RINGS should arrive no later than 6:00 p.m. and meet in the JROTC 

Atrium. A photographer will be available in the auditorium taking pictures. The Ceremony 
will begin promptly at 6:30 p.m. Please be sure to bring your name card you received during 
name card distribution. 

 
DRESS CODE: The Ring Ceremony is a special event and the first step toward your senior 

year, therefore, proper dress is required. Gentlemen should wear ties and ladies a knee-
length dress, skirt, or proper pant suit. Please do not wear any see-through outfit or an 
outfit that exposes too much skin. 

 
TICKETS FOR GUESTS:  Each student will receive 2 tickets for guests via mail from Herff 

Jones. Additional tickets will be distributed on a first come first serve basis on Tuesday, 
December 10th and Wednesday, December 11th during lunch only  in the cafeteria. Only 
students receiving rings will be admitted in the auditorium with their name card. 

 
FINAL PAYMENTS FOR THE RING: Rings must be paid in full to receive your ring during the 

Ceremony. Herff Jones representatives will be in the cafeteria on Wednesday, December 
11th DURING LUNCH to collect any final payments for remaining balances. Cash or money 
orders are preferred for final payments. You may also make a payment online at the Herff 
Jones website www.hjmiami.com. Please allow 2 days for processing. 

 
Again, congratulations on earning the right to wear your official class ring. We look 

forward to seeing you at the ring ceremony. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

The Class of 2021 

http://www.hjmiami.com/
http://www.hjmiami.com/

